



[bookmark: _Hlk76391797]The Norfolk County Council (Rockland St. Mary, Bee Orchid Way)
(20 M.P.H. Speed Limit Zone) Order 2022

The Norfolk County Council has made the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 on 9th August 2022, which comes into operation on the 15th August 2022, the effect of which will be to prohibit any vehicle from exceeding 20 miles per hour along the lengths of the 71502/10 and 7P749/10 Bee Orchid Way from its junction with C195/80 Surlingham Lane for 387m (its entire length).

A copy of the draft Order and a plan may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and at the offices of South Norfolk District Council, South Norfolk House, Cygnet Court, Long Stratton, Norfolk, NR15 2XE, during normal office hours.  However, during the current epidemic staffing levels have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended in keeping with the government guidelines.

The Officer dealing with the public enquiries concerning these proposals is Mr R Davda, telephone 01603 222148 or 0344 800 8020.


DATED this 12th day of August 2022

[bookmark: _Hlk8208705]                              
Helen Edwards
Chief Legal Officer
County Hall	
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2DH
Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with this scheme and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests. 
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